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17 December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

School Uniform and Equipment Reminder 

 

As we near the end of term, I want to wish you a very happy and safe Christmas.  We return 

to school on Monday 4 January and a couple of weeks ago I wrote to you about Equipment 

and Uniform expectations.  

 

Despite the very challenging times, in which we all find ourselves we are keen to maintain the 

high standards of our school.  Therefore can you please ensure that your child is:  

 

1. Wearing the right uniform, on the right day (they should only be wearing PE kit on days 

with practical PE lessons) 

2. Wearing black polishable shoes with their normal school uniform.  

3. Equipped for learning, with a transparent pencil case to ensure staff can check this 

easily and safely each morning.  

4. Carrying a face covering (and a spare), with a plastic bag for storage to wear whilst on 

the school site.  

5. Carrying hand sanitizer to use at the start and end of all lessons and especially before 

consuming lunch. 

 

We intend to take a very strict view of uniform and equipment infringements in the new year, 

in line with our behavior policy.  We will communicate with you, when infringements occur and 

ask for your support in ensuring that students are dressed appropriately, are well equipped 

and ready to learn.   

 

In these difficult times, we are aware that some families may find themselves in financial 

hardship or are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, if this is the case and prevents you 

supporting your child with the above then please contact the relevant Head of Year.    

 

As always, thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr P Gibson 

Headteacher  


